
Testimony in favor and support of SB2155 – Relating to Gratis Antelope Licenses 

 

My Name is Blake Amon, and I am a lifelong resident of North Dakota. I urge you to please support 
and DO PASS SB2155. The current structure completely favors landowners and leaves very minimal 
opportunities to the public. North Dakota Antelope are a public resource and the distribution of 
tags to the residents of this state should be fair to all of us through the lottery.  This bill addresses 
that issue. Please DO PASS. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Blake Amon 

 


